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RELEASE

The FRR (Fonds de Réserve pour les Retraites) announces the launch today of a competitive dialogue
process whose aim is to select one or more providers of communications related services.

The process concerns two types of services, divided into two distinct projects:

- The first includes work related to defining the FRR’s communications strategy and visual
identity, in addition to the production of various written information materials (in particular
reporting on the Fund’s operation).

- The second concerns the design and upkeep of the FRR’s new web site.

Written materials related to phase 1 of the competitive dialogue process (consultation rules and
schedules thereto, detailed functional program) may be obtained upon request by email
(Communication@fondsdereserve.fr), by surface mail (certified letter, return receipt requested
to FRR — 84, rue de Lille — 75007 Paris), or by visiting the Fund’s headquarters in Paris (same
address).

The deadline for all submissions is December 28, 2004 at 12 noon (Paris time).

Information available on the FRR web site: www.fondsdereserve.fr
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